
Decision 2018/253 

Request for acknowledgement of merger of non-governmental organizations  

  

 At its 51st plenary meeting, on 24 July 2018, the Economic and Social Council took note 

of the merger of the non-governmental organization Ship and Ocean Foundation, which was 

granted special consultative status in 2008, with the Sasagawa Peace Foundation, which was 

granted Roster status in 1996, to form the Sasakawa Peace Foundation, and decided to grant 

special consultative status to the Sasakawa Peace Foundation. 

 


